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November 10, 2022  
 
Dear Friend of the Rancocas Conservancy,  
 
With the help of our donors, members, volunteers, and partners, the Rancocas Conservancy 
continues its collective mission to acquire and maintain critical natural lands and open spaces 
throughout the greater Rancocas Creek Watershed.    

Nearly all of our preserves are open to the public for 
passive recreation – hiking, birding, photography, nature 
observation, or simply relaxing and taking a brief respite 
from our busy lives. The Conservancy actively works to 
improve access to and enhance opportunities for our 
members and the general public alike to visit and enjoy 
the amazing open spaces we work so hard to protect. To 
locate and become acquainted with our preserves, check 
our website at www.rancocasconservancy.org.  

Two exciting developments occurred since we last reached out to you with news about the 
Conservancy: We celebrated our 30th anniversary while also achieving national recognition by being 
awarded accreditation through the Land Trust Alliance (LTA). LTA accreditation is awarded to a 
select number of land trusts who adhere to responsible organizational policies and practice sound 
fiscal management.  

As always, we depend on the generosity of members and friends like you so that we can continue 
to:  enhance public access and education opportunities, steward our preserves, and acquire 
additional open space for watershed and habitat preservation. While we recognize the economic 
situation presents challenges and uncertainty for all of us, hard work alone is not enough to carry 
out our mission. Accordingly, we humbly ask you to consider supporting our annual partnership 
appeal by making a financial donation to the Conservancy. Your generosity will make a significant 
difference by allowing us to continue this important work in our community. Donations can be sent 
to PO Box 2188, Vincentown, NJ  08088 or made on-line through our website at 
www.rancocasconservancy.org/donations. Thank you again for your continued support. 

For the Rancocas, 

     Steve 
Steven Doughty, President                        
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